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Across

1 Unconventional 
line-up, like 
Wolves (6)

4 They keep going 
back to assess 
clocks (8)

10 One flying right 
across Morocco to 
get an all-
encompassing view 
of the interior (7)

11 Dangerous types, 
kicking and 
smashing heads -
getting worse! (7)

12 Smirk as both sides 
take drugs (4)

13 Swan around in 
Italy, entertaining 
popular singer and 
composer (10)

15 Put lid back, first 
stopping to extract 
the most important 
bits (6)

16 Key part of diet for 
adolescent, say (7)

20 Beast in legendary 
tale about old 
soldier (7)

21 Awful taste of 
tobacco smoke 
comes back (6)

24 On vacation - dole 
cut, without doubt 
(10)

26 Fussy about nits 
and lice, primarily 
(4)

28 Tree chopped down 
to pursue source of 
dye? (7)

29 Boy returns to 
Royal Institution 
lectures, originally 
one of two to be 
picked? (7)

30 Steadies tottering 
stockpile (3,5)

31 Personal cover 
taken out as 
protection against 
falls? (6)

Down

1 Pub manager 
worried all day 
after pinching new 
barmaid's backside 
(8)

2 Academic leader to 
resign after 
department 
involved in 
promotion of petrol 
brand (9)

3 Regularly interacts 
with elegant 
character (4)

5 Told to be cautious, 
returns to plug in 
electric vehicle 
(4,4)

6 Cello case opening 
up to reveal stash -
at first, might they 
try to gather it all 
up? (10)

7 Time left over to 
bottle fragrant resin 
(5)

8 Is family following 
closer to Atticus 
Finch? (6)

9 Exceptional 
American student's 
specialisation (5)

14 Cards put out where 
lines end (5,5)

17 Usually home 
before Gordon, for 
one (2,7)

18 Did slope turn out 
to be uneven? (8)

19 Decorate loaf with 
last drop of honey 
as a treat for kids 
(3,5)

22 Innocent old lady 
initially taken in by 
villains' 
introduction as 
members of a string 
quintet? (6)

23 Manage to check 
over five hundred -
possibly make 
adjustment to the 
nearest one? (5)

25 Poke around, taking 
edges off with 
finger (5)

27 Drug addict sure to 
be stoned (4)


